
 
 
From: Martin Newland [mailto   
Sent: 23 September 2021 15:23 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Moving of Road on princes parade 

 

I am in favour of the moving of the road as this would made safer access to the new pool 

and leisure centre plus stop the boy racers who regally speed up and down the straight road 
 




